
   

 
 

Research Opportunity: 
Help researchers understand what foster youth 

think about their relationships with adults 
We want to hear about your experiences now and in the future! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

PARTICIPATE 
If you are in court and want to 
participate, let the court coordinator or 
the researchers know. The court 
coordinator will allow you to complete 
a survey on an iPad in the courtroom. 
The survey will take about 30 minutes. 
 
If you are at home, you can access the 
survey with the URL listed below. You 
will need to enter the participant ID 
number provided to you.  
 
After you complete this first survey, 
you will be sent 3 smaller mini-surveys 
throughout the year. These mini-
surveys will only take 5-10 minutes. 
 
Once a year, you will be asked to 
complete a 30-minute survey.   
 
We will be randomly selecting some 
youth to interview.  The research 
coordinator will contact you to 
schedule an interview if you are 
selected. 

THANK YOU! 
 

To thank you for your time, you will 
receive a $25 gift card now.  You 
will also receive a $15 gift card for 
each mini-survey you complete, 
along with another $25 gift card for 
the annual survey.  You will also 
receive a $25 gift card if you 
participate in a verbal interview.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Access the survey:  
https://tinyurl.com/TYPS-Contact-1-1 
 
Enter your Participant ID:  
 
For questions, contact 
Tym Belseth,  
Research Coordinator 
Tymothy.belseth@austin.utexas.edu 
(512) 232-0647 
 

ABOUT 
Our research team is 
conducting a study to find 
out what it’s like for youth to 
be in foster care and what 
helps youth reach their goals 
once they leave foster care.     
 
We are looking for foster 
youth to answer some 
questions online or be 
interviewed by a researcher 
to help us answer important 
questions.  
 
Your voice is important and 
can have a positive impact 
on the lives of other youth in 
foster care! 

   

 


